
From: CISOmbudsman.PublicAffairs [mailto:CISOmbudsman.PublicAffairs@hq.dhs.gov]  
Sent: Tuesday, May 19, 2015 2:17 PM 
Subject: Citizenship and Immigration Services Ombudsman Teleconference Series: U Visas 
 
Dear Stakeholder, 
 
Please join the Office of the Citizenship and Immigration Services Ombudsman for a public 
teleconference on U nonimmigrant visas with representatives from U.S. Citizenship and Immigration 
Services (USCIS) and U.S. Department of State.  The U visa is an immigration benefit for victims of certain 
crimes who are currently assisting or have previously assisted law enforcement in the investigation or 
prosecution of a crime, or who are likely to be helpful in the investigation or prosecution of criminal 
activity.  This discussion will focus on U visa processing, law enforcement certification issues, processing 
times at the Vermont Service Center, and best practices for filing with USCIS and the Department of 
State.   
 
When:  May 27,  2015, 3 - 4 PM Eastern Time 
 
Please RSVP with “U Visas” in the subject line by May  26 to CISOmbudsman.PublicAffairs@hq.dhs.gov. 
Teleconference call-in information will be provided upon RSVP. 
 
The Ombudsman hosts a monthly public teleconference series to share information about relevant 
topics and provide an opportunity to hear feedback from the community about issues related to the 
delivery of immigration benefits and services. 
  
Sincerely, 
  
Office of the Citizenship and Immigration Services Ombudsman 
U.S. Department of Homeland Security 
www.dhs.gov/cisombudsman 
 

 
This communication, along with any attachments, is covered by federal and state law governing electronic 
communications and may contain confidential and legally privileged information.  If the reader of this message is 
not the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any dissemination, distribution, use or copying of this 
message is strictly prohibited.  If you have received this in error, please reply immediately to the sender and delete 
this message.  Thank you. 
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